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I OPPOSE this bill. There is no reason to withhold a purchase from a lawful citizen 

that passed a background check. What if this was a woman that purchased 

protection from a DV spouse or boyfriend, and this delay causes her to be killed 

because she wasn't able to protect herself? Once the background check is cleared 

then the purchase should be available. Please don't pass this flawed bill.  


